
Notice of Pool Closings on Tuesdays 
 
Hey neighbors!  
The Board has had to come up with one day a week that we can close the 
pools for chemical adjustments. This adjustment means adding high volumes 
of immediately available chlorine and muriatic acid. The chlorine sanitizes the 
pool, the muriatic acid lowers the pH to create water that is close to the 
body’s natural pH.  
 
These chemicals can be harmful to swimmers for about 8 hours post 
administration. We have selected Tuesday because the weekends and latter 
half of the week are anticipated peak swimming times. Closing a pool for 
chemicals and chlorine is standard practice at most public pools.  
The gates will be zip tied closed on Tuesday after 8:00AM until late Tuesday 
evening. Please do not break the zip ties and bypass the reaction time for the 
chemicals.   
 
This practice ensures you have clean and safe water to enjoy all summer long. 
Thank you and have a great rest of your week. 

 
 

 


